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Government and Regulatory Affairs 

January 3, 2000 

Blanca S. Bayo 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
2540 Shumark Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Year 2000 Rollover 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 
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On behalf of Quincy Telephone Company, we are pleased to report the rollover and 
transition to 2000 has been a complete success based upon all the information we have 
been able to compile 

As you well know, the January 1, 2000 date presented many challenges for IDS 
TELECOM. Company officials, however, were committed to having our systems 
prepared so each one of our customers would enjoy convenient, uninterrupted and reliable 
service. 

TDS TELECOM' S years of diligent planning and preparation have resulted in a seamless 
transition to the Year 20001 TDS TELECOM will continue to provide high quality local 
telephone service well into this new millennium! 

If you have any further questions regarding our Year 2000 efforts, please contact Trina 
Kloehn directly at 608-437-7368. 

Sincerely, 

~~~Z~J 
M-/It. William Grabel 
WP 

Sr. Vice President, Administration C;..F 
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